
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
August 27, 2004 

RE:    DBTEL Incorporated 

FCC ID:  BW3DB-2068C 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) Your Confidentiality Request letter asks for confidential treatment of Block Diagram and 
Schematics. There is no mention of Parts List, Tune-Up Procedure or Operational Description. 
Please confirm that none of these additional Exhibits are to be considered Confidential. 

2.) The Label for this device is incorrect. Please correct according to the format listed in Part 2 of 
the Rules: example -  “FCC ID: XXXxxxx.’ 

3.) Please confirm if the RF power target values HAM 0 and HAM 15 are the same as PLC = 0 
and PLC = 15.  

4.) The Form 731 shows both RF conducted and EIRP power in watts. Please be advised that 
only EIRP will be shown on the Grant for this Part 24 device. 

5.) Is this product a tri-band device? If so, then it will be necessary to provide an attestation that 
only US bands of operation are permitted. 

6.) Please provide a listing of all manufacturers’ supplied accessories for this device. 
7.) Is this cellphone capable of data transmission? If so, then SAR will need to be tested with 

something greater than a 1:8 timeslot system. 
8.) Ambient air and phantom and liquid temperature is required for each SAR measurement plot. 

Please provide temperature information. 
 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


